
Example of Letter for  Information for parents
To be copied on to school letterhead.

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

There is a requirement for all Victorian Schools to address aspects of personal development
within their core curriculum provision. Our Year 5/6 students will soon be beginning the Life
Relationships Program, which has been developed in the Sandhurst Diocese and includes a
unit of work for Year 5/6 students, and a parent / caregiver and student evening.

The program offers an holistic approach within the context of Catholic teaching to topics such
as:
● relationships
● family
● adolescence and puberty
● reproduction

You will receive an invitation to the Life Relationships parent/ caregiver and student evening
which is an important part of the program, and seeks to strengthen the partnerships between
parent/ caregiver, students and school.

One of the main aims of the program is to open or maintain lines of communication and hence
foster healthy relationships. Your child’s teacher is available to answer any questions that you
may have regarding the program.

Yours Faithfully


